DESIGN MEMORANDUM NO. 2A-85 (Supplemental)

TO: Design Engineers
Chief District Engineers
Active Consultants

7.
FROM: L. S. Blevins, Director 46 -
Division of Design
DATE: May 7, 1985
SUBJECT: Traffic Control Bid Items

It has been brought to my attention that the wording ''stationary
signs' mentioned in the second paragraph of Design Memorandum 2-85
needs clarification. These signs are meant to be stationary signs
with white letters on green backgrounds only.
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